End of Sale Announcement of the Heat Flux Sensor,
Energy Eye
Thank you very much for using our products.

This announcement is to inform you that for various reasons, we will discontinue sales of the heat
flux sensor, Energy Eye.

Detailed information regarding the end of sale are provided below.
We deeply appreciate your patronage of our products over the years.

Products Affected

- Standard models : DO001, D0002, DO003, D0004, DO005, D0006

- Built-in thermocouple models : DO001TC, DO002TC, DO0O03TC, DO004TC, DO0O0OS5TC,
D0006TC

- Compact models : DO007, DO00S8

Date effective
- End of August 2019



